
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: October 24, 2006 

 

SUBJECT: DuPage Community Development Commission 

  Intergovernmental Agreement 

 

Background: 

The DuPage Community Development Commission (CDC) has been working on a 

revised Intergovernmental Agreement for the CDC.  The reason for the revision is that it 

has not been updated since 1977 and there has been a request by the Village of Itasca to 

become a member.   

 

The full CDC approved this agreement on September 26, 2006.  Per this Agreement, all 

municipalities must adopt this revised Agreement with the County in order to remain a 

member of the CDC.  Also, in order to receive Community Development Block Grant 

funds in the 2007 program year, which begins in April 2007, the Village of Lombard 

needs to adopt the revised Intergovernmental Agreement prior to the CDC’s annual 

meeting scheduled for March 27, 2007.   

 

As you may recall, the Village of Lombard applied for and received CDBG grant funds 

for the East South Broadway Neighborhood and Pocket Park projects.   

 

Village Counsel has had an opportunity to review this document and finds it acceptable.   

 

Recommendation: 

Staff recommends that the Village Board of Trustees approve a resolution authorizing the 

signatures of Village President and Clerk on an Intergovernmental Agreement for 

Housing and Community Development with DuPage County. 

 

 

DAH/jd 
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